

Docket, Hearing

From: emarulu@gmail.com on behalf of Eli and Mary Schloss [elimaryflo@hvc.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 4:56 PM
To: Siarnacki, Anne
Cc: Docket, Hearing
Subject: Indian Point Re-licensing

I am writing to urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to **deny** Entergy's application for a 20-year license extension for the two operating nuclear reactors, IP-2 and IP-3, at Indian Point Energy Facility in Buchanan, NY.

It is my belief that the true costs of nuclear power are not accounted for and if they were it would not be considered a viable energy choice. It would not be cost effective.

Risk is not accounted for, subsidies deflate the price, and long-term storage costs are not factored in. There isn't even a plan for storage.

There seems no safe amount of radiation leaks, is Indian Point not leaking right now?

Thank you for your consideration of my position,
Eli Schloss

DOCKETED
USNRC

September 12, 2012 (4:56 p.m.)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND
ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Implate Aug-038